From: Scarboro, James <James.Scarboro@austintexas.gov>
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2018 9:25 AM

To: Adam Gregory <agregory@texasdisposal.com>
Subject: RE: Unintentional release of records

Mr. Gregory,

Per your request, some of the records released in the City's response to PIR no. 42083, either referenced or included contents of the proposal from Texas Land Management, LLC (TLM) submitted in response to solicitation no. RFP 2200 CDL2003REBID. Among these
documents was TLM's Protest from December 11, 2017, and the Hearing Officer's Recommendation from February 23, 2018.

If you wish to know more about this records request you may submit your request through public.information@austintexas.gov.
Thank you.
-James

JAMES SCARBORO, CPPO, CPCM, CPSM

-—--Original Message-——-

From: Adam Gregory [mailto:agregory@texasdisposal.com]
Sent: Monday, June 18, 2018 11:30 AM

To: Scarboro, James <James.Scarboro@austintexas.gov>
Subject: Unintentional release of records
Mr. Scarboro,

Per our conversation on Thursday. Could you please identify the records whose release caused the cancelation of the late biosolids RFP, and the recipient of those records?

Thank you,
Adam Gregory

Sent from my iPhone



